
   
Dane Court Grammar School: Class Charts 

   
   Developing knowledgeable and caring young people who help to create a better and more peaceful world  

Class Charts is Dane Court Grammar’s new behaviour management system, from September. It will be 
used  to monitor student progress, providing live updates on positive and negative situations which have 
occurred. You will also receive regular behaviour intelligence updates from the school’s pastoral team, 
keeping you fully informed on school life. 

Rationale 

Class Charts will allow us to do the following: 

• Improve our engagement with you, with live reporting and increased contact. 

• Create proactive behaviour strategies for the classroom. 

• Allow us to maintain our high expectation on levels for behaviour. 

• Give a balanced picture of positive and negative behaviours. 

Reporting & 

Contact 

As parents / carers you will receive the following reports: 

• Real time notifications, including positive and negative behaviour incidents. 

• Information regarding detentions. 

• Contact from Teachers, Year Leads and the Senior Leadership Team regarding 
any high level positive successes or behaviour issues. 

Class Charts 

Language 

Contact with the parents / carers will be as follows: 

• Positive behaviours will be recorded based on students demonstrating our 
core values of caring, open-minded and principled, as well as showing         
excellent academic progress, engagement and extra-curricular involvement. 

• Negative behaviours will fall under 2 categories: B1 - which will be issued for 
low level behaviours that do not meet our expectations for behaviour; B2 - 
which will be issued for continued low level behaviours or significant            
immediate behaviours that require SLT or Year Lead intervention. 

Signing Up 

To sign up to Class Charts you will need to do the following: 

• Within the first two weeks of term, you will receive an email with a parent 
login code. 

• You will then need to open up Class Charts on the internet or via the mobile 
phone app and follow the sign up instructions (More Information). 

• In September we will be running a Class Charts workshop. 

https://pages.classcharts.com/wp-content/uploads/Class_Charts_for_parents_guide.pdf

